ASSOCIATION OF ASIAN PACIFIC COMMUNITY HEALTH ORGANIZATIONS

AAPCHO

wHY VOTING MmarTERs TO YOU!

This fall, the Association of Asian Pacific Community Health Organizations (AAPCHO) and its

member centers will work with communities across the nation to provide voter registration,
voter education, and voter engagement activities for the Asian American & Native Hawaiian

and Other Pacific Islander (AA&NHOPI) community. This is an important effort to uphold the
values of democracy that community health centers hold.

Engaging the AA&NHOPI Vote

The AA&NHOPI population is the fastest growing population in America, having grown 46%
over the past decade." Which means that AA&NHOPIs are an increasingly important voting
block in a growing number of states around the country. However, only 55% of those eligible
to vote have registered to do so and only 86% of registered voters cast a vote in the last
election!” If we want our voices to be heard, it is our civic duty to register and vote! CHCs, as
trusted sources of information, are an ideal location for underserved, often disenfranchised,
and vulnerable members of the community to register and learn about their right to vote!

Protecting Community Health

During this election cycle, access to health care remains at the top of lists of concerns for
many Americans. The recent U.S. Supreme Court ruling to uphold the Affordable Care Act
(ACA) means that states are now focused on creating state insurance exchange systems and
otherwise implementing the law. However, the Supreme Court also held that Medicaid
expansion is optional for the states.? According to recent AAPCHO analysis, in the 16 states
whose leaders have yet to proclaim their intent to expand Medicaid, more than 630,000
uninsured AA&NHOPI residents and 113 medically-underserved AA&NHOPI counties are at
risk of not benefitting from Medicaid expansion.* CHCs also rely on Medicaid
reimbursements for a significant portion of their revenue. Thus, for CHCs, uninsured
AA&NHPIs, and medically underserved communities across the country, the state level
decision to expand Medicaid or not could have just as much of an impact on who has access
to health care as what happens in the White House.
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Know YOUR Right to VOTE!

In a democracy, the most fundamental right is for citizens to choose their leaders in free, fair,
and regular elections. The U.S. Constitution gives every citizen the right to vote and the
Voting Rights Act further requires many states and counties to provide in-language voting
materials and language assistance to Limited-English Proficient voters. Recently, some states
have begun enacting voter identification laws, which may make it more difficult for some
eligible voters, including the low-income, the marginalized, and the disenfranchised, to cast
their vote on Election Day. This makes it more important for eligible members of the
electorate to register and know about your right to vote. CHCs are here to help to ensure
that all eligible voters can cast a vote on Election Day. Protecting the right to vote is key to
keeping our communities healthy!

VOTE ON NOV. 6™H!

VOTE
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For more information, contact Albert Ayson, Jr. at AAPCHO at aayson(@aapcho.org.




